
 

 

 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 

(416) 767-1666 
November 20, 2008 
        VIA MAIL and E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re: Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

EB-2007-0905-Draft Order 
Ontario Power Generation Inc. 

 
We are in receipt of comments provided on behalf of CME with respect to the 
draft order, such comments having been circulated early by counsel for CME to 
the parties.  We support the suggested revisions set out by CME in their 
comments, on the basis that the changes will provide greater clarity for those 
looking to the order to determine the effect of the rate changes contained within 
the Board’s decision. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Michael Buonaguro 
Counsel for VECC 
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